One Trinity Way P.O. Box 6166 San Rafael, California 94903

(415) 479-1560 Fax (415) 479-8303

email: office Ostisabellasparish.org

January 15, 2022

Dear St. Isabella's Parish Community:

## Participate in Pope Francis's Synod Survey at St. Isabella \* Start January 15<sup>th</sup> – February 14<sup>th</sup>

This Synod is considered the most important Synod asking input from the laity. It will incorporate all voices in the Church. Women, men, absentees, disabled, homosexuals, transexuals, young adults, disgruntled. The Vatican wants to hear your voice. This is your chance to speak your mind on any issue involving church life, archdiocesan appeal, doctrines, morality, hierarchy, spirituality, parish life, ministries, bishops, priests, schools.

Parishioners are encouraged to take the survey through their parish so the data can accurately reflect the feedback from each parish community.

## St. Isabella's online survey link: <a href="https://portal.catholicleaders.org/d/k7gb0k">https://portal.catholicleaders.org/d/k7gb0k</a>

You can also fill out the paper survey (available to download at the parish website, <a href="https://stisabellasparish.org/synod">https://stisabellasparish.org/synod</a>) or call the Parish Office at 415-479-1560 and ask for a printed copy. Paper surveys to return to the Parish Office on or before February 12<sup>th</sup>.

Sincerely,

Fr. Cyril O'Sullivan

Pastor, St. Isabella's Church

El O Cullian